



Wednesday 18<sup>th</sup> December 3:30pm – 5:15pm

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are very excited to invite all children from Reception and Year 1 to a Magic Show and a showing of Olaf's Frozen Adventure on Wednesday 18<sup>th</sup> December at 3:30pm.

- Teachers will escort children at the end of the school day to the main hall
- The show will start at 3:30pm and finish at 5:15pm
- Children are welcome to bring a cushion to sit on in a named bag should they wish to
- Children will be dismissed as usual from their classrooms at 5:15pm
- The cost of the event is £5 per child which includes the film, a carton of juice, a biscuit and a bag of crisps. Water will be provided throughout the afternoon

This is a **very popular afternoon** and tickets will be issued on a first come first serve basis so please book early to avoid disappointment.

If you would like your child to attend this event, please complete the below form and return with your £5 for each child to the school office clearly labelled PTA Magic Show and Film Night.

If you have any questions or would like to help at the event please do not hesitate to contact us on barrowhedgespta@gmail.com

Warmest wishes,

The PTA



## My child would like to attend the PTA Magic Show and Movie Night and I enclose £5.00

Child's Name	
Class	
Parent/carer signature	
Any allergies or medication	
Emergency Contact between 3:30pm	and 5:15pm on Wednesday 18 <sup>th</sup> December:
Name	
Phone Number	
Collection Arrangements:	
Name of adult collecting	
Phone number of adult collecting	